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September 24, 2024

Kirandeep Kaur Kirandeep Kaur
VPO MARI PANWAN
GURDASPUR,  

Dear Kirandeep Kaur,

It is with great pleasure that I inform you that you’ve been admitted to Marian University as an undergraduate 
student for the Spring 2025 semester. Congratulations!

I am also pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the Mother Theresa Hackelmeier Scholarship 
in the amount of $14,000 per academic year.  

You are invited to join a supportive, caring, and close-knit community that’s focused on academic excellence 
and experiential teaching and learning. You will make lifelong friendships with students from across the U.S. 
and around the world. 

At Marian, you will not only earn a degree—you’ll graduate career-ready with the knowledge, skills, and 
experience you need to be a leader in your chosen profession. What you will learn outside our classrooms is 
equally profound. As a Catholic university with a proud Franciscan heritage and values, we welcome 
students of all faiths, creeds, and beliefs. You’ll have opportunities to grow spiritually and serve those in 
need, both locally and globally. 

Earning a Marian University degree isn’t easy. Our classes are rigorous, but you won’t be alone. Your 
professors and peers will challenge and inspire you, enabling you to pursue personal and professional 
success. 

 If you have questions about your program, let us connect you with faculty and students in your areas 
of interest. We’ll arrange for you to meet advisors who can answer questions and tell you about our 
student resources and campus life. 

 When you are ready to #MakeItMarian, please submit your $100 enrollment deposit and secure your 
spot for classes. Once we’ve received your deposit, we’ll be in contact with you about student 
orientation, placement testing, and registering for your first semester of classes.

Contact the Office of Undergraduate Admission at international@marian.edu if you have questions or need 
additional information.

Welcome to the Marian University community! We look forward to having you on campus.
 
Sincerely,

Jessica Morales Maust
Assistant Vice President of Enrollment Management
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